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Friday, 23 November 2018
Dear Parents,

We have vacancies for 1 parent governor.
Attached to this letter is a document with information for prospective governors.  This explains all you need to know about being a parent governor so that you can make the decision to ask someone to nominate you.

Also attached is the official Notice of an Election and Nomination Paper.  The nomination papers need to be returned to school no later than 14 days before the election, so need to be back by 3pm on Thursday 13th December 2018.  Please ensure that the nomination paper is fully completed.  You may also wish to include an election statement, of not more than 100 words, to be issued with ballot papers in the event that a ballot is required.
If more than 2 nominations are received, a ballot will be required so ballot papers will be issued to each eligible parent, not less than 7 days before the election date.

Please ensure you place your Notice of Election and Nomination Paper inside an unmarked envelope then place this envelope inside another envelope with your child’s name on the front.

If you would like more information, you will be able to contact Mrs Barbara Burgess, Chair of Governors, via school or Mrs Dineley, Returning Officer.

Many Thanks,
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Mr J McDonald

Headteacher
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helping children and young people to succeed
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The Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity.  Charity No 234025
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